Victoria | T E M 6

From: >
Sent:

To:

Subject:

Good morning Victoria,

Many thanks for your prompt reply.

I am not looking to put a funfair on at Fremington Quay as | agree the road would not be suitable for any increased
traffic. | am merely looking at an opportunity to feed off those people that already use the Tarka Trail and stopp off
at Fremington Quay to rest, relax, take in the views and enjoy the foods from the cafe.

The site and foot fall would only command a 2 or 3 childrens attractions and maybe a candy floss/sweet stall.

The food offered would not be in competition with the cafe so no conflict or impact on their business.

Any presentation would not take place until after the 21st June, however hand sanitizer would be available and the
rides would be wiped down after each go.

Any rubbish created from the sale of goods would be disposed of by the operator and therefore would not impact
on the area.

As | pointed out, we are not looking to draw 1000's of people to Fremington Quay but to make use of the current
footfall on a daily basis during the holidays.

I hope this answers your concerns and | look forward to your reply.

Regards

Andy

On Wed, 3 Mar 2021 at 10:16, Victoria

Good Morning Andrew

This request would need to be submitted to a Fremington Quay Management Committee Meeting
— the next meeting is Thursday 25" March 2021 | would therefore need the request and all of the
information submitted by Monday 15" March 2021.

| think the main concerns that you will need to give consideration to in your application is how the
increase in traffic along the BOAT Road and parking will be dealt with along with rubbish
disposal, toilet facilities, potential damage to the ground and any catering that might be provided
(as this would impact on the business of the tenants). Obviously you will also need to give
consideration to the current pandemic and national restrictions.



Kind Regards

Victoria

Mrs Victoria Woodhouse BA (Hons)
Executive Officer

Fremington Parish Council

The Beechfield Centre

Beechfield Road

Fremington

EX31 3DD

01271 321063

From: ar

Sent: 03

To: Victo council.gov.uk>
Subject:

Good morning Victoria,

I'hope you can help with a proposal that | wish to submit to the parish council on behalf of one of my clients.

They would like to present some childrens attractions on the green at Fremington quay aimed at families during
the holiday periods.



This area is very popular and | believe a couple of carefully chosen, attractions would be a great addition to what is
already on offer with the cafe, museum, paypark, cycle hire and wonderful views.

Please could you point me in the right direction as to who | would need to speak with.

Regards

Andrew






